TO:

Inspections Department

FROM:
Philip DiPierro, Development Review Coordinator

DATE:
November 16, 2009
RE:

C. of O. for #132 Riverside Street, Burger King


(Id#2008-0053) (CBL 267  A 007001)
After visiting the site, I have the following comments:

1. A revised photometrics plan shall be submitted to include an analysis of all building/canopy mounted lights. If lighting is non-compliant, measures will be taken to meet compliance.

2. The applicant shall comply with any forthcoming conditions by Maine D.O.T. and the City of Portland concerning the Riverside Street access point, as will be determined through pending review of the proposal, within a reasonable time frame.. Any and all required work must be completed prior to the issuance of the permanent Certificate of Occupancy.

This work must be completed prior to the issuance of the permanent Certificate of Occupancy.
At this time, I recommend extending the temporary Certificate of Occupancy until May 15, 2010.  
Cc:
Barbara Barhydt, Development Review Services Manager


Tammy Munson, Director of Inspection Services
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